NIRB File No. 06 YN015

INAC Application No. 58E2-1
INAC LUP No. N2003J0014

CWS Permit No. NUN-SCI-06-01
CWS Permit No. NUN-MBS-06-01

May 30, 2008

Honourable Chuck Strahl

Minister of Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
c/o Jeff Holwell

Land Administrator Specialist

INAC Lands Administration

P.O Box 100, Iqaluit, NU X0A OHO

Via email: holwellj‘@inac-ainc.gc.ca

Re: Application _exempt from screening: Mark Mallory’s “Prince Leopold Island Research
Camp” project

Dear Jeff Holwell:

On May 21, 2008 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) received a land application (No. 58E2-1)
from Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (INAC) for Mark Mallory’s “Prince Leopold Island Research
Camp” project. On May 15, 2008 the NIRB received a positive conformity determination from the
Nunavut Planning Commission for this project proposal. Be advised that this project proposal was
previously screened (NIRB File No. 06YNO15) and the NIRB’s screening decision was to allow the
project proposal to proceed subject to specific terms and conditions.

Please note that Section 12.4.3 of the Nunavut Land Claims Agreement (NLCA) states that:

“Any application for a component or activity of a project proposal that has been permitted to
proceed in accordance with these provisions shall be exempt from the requirement for screening
by NIRB unless:

(a) such component or activity was not part of the original project proposal; or

(b) its inclusion would significantly modify the project.”
The NIRB is of the understanding that based on the INAC land application (received May 21, 2008) the
project components have not changed and that the exceptions in 12.4.3 (a) and (b) do not apply. Therefore
this application is exempted from screening, since the activities therein are subject to the terms and

conditions recommended in the May 15, 2006 Screening Decision Report (attached).

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact NIRB’s Manager of Environmental
Administration, Leslie Payette at lpayctte(@nirb.ca or (867) 983-4611.

P.O. Box 1360 Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 Phone: (867) 983-4600 Fax: (867) 983-2594



Best regards,
(original signed by:)

Jeff Rusk
Director, Technical Services

For:

Stephanie Autut
Executive Director
Nunavut Impact Review Board

cc: Mark Mallory, CWS (mark.mallorvi@ec.ge.ca)
Siu-Ling Han, CWS (siu-ling.han(@ec.gc.ca
Phyllis Beaulieu, NWB (licensing@nunavutwaterboard.org)

Attachment: NIRB Screening Decision Report No. 06YNO15 (dated May 15, 2006)
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Nunavut Impact Review Board
PO Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut
X0B 0C0

Attention: Lucassie Arragutainaq
Re: Application for Federal Crown Land #58E/2-1

Type of Operation: Government Research Camp
Location: Prince Leopold Island, Baffin Region, Nunavut, NTS #58E/2-1

Pursuant to Article 12.3.5 of the Nunavut Land Claim Agreement, [ am forwarding the above
Land Application for screening purposes.

All future correspondence produced by your office should be copied to this office and should also
refer to the above application number.

Please be advised that this office requires your comments and recommendations by June 20,
2008, along with your screening decision.

Yours truly,

C}/
Jeff Holwell

Land Administrator Specialist
Land Administration

cc. RMO-Baffin
Manager- Field Operations
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